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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
1. This report is to seek Council endorsement of the proposed revisions to the 

Council’s senior management structure which will reflect a more effective 
way of working across Council services to deliver the Corporate Plan 2023-
28. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that Council: 

i. Approve the organisation structure and associated change to enable the 
proposal as detailed in Appendix 1 to this report for implementation from 25th 
January 2024.  

For the following reason:  

ii. To enable continued improvement in the co-ordination of Council functions, 
the organisation of its employees, and to enable Council services to focus on 
delivery of the Thrive agenda and the Council Plan in a more efficient and 
effective way. 
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